City and Borough of Wrangell, Alaska
	
Wrangell Planning and Zoning Commission

AMENDED Public Hearing Notice 

THE WRANGELL PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION’S REGULAR  MEETING FOR AUGUST  WILL BE HELD THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 10, 2020,  AT 6:00PM  VIA ZOOM VIDEO CONFERENCING.  THE LOG-IN INFORMATION WILL BE POSTED ONLINE TWO DAYS PRIOR TO THE MEETING.  THE FOLLOWING PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD AT THE MEETING:


1. Preliminary plat review of the Etolin/Spruce Subdivision, a subdivision and replat of Lot 1, Block 35, USS 1119, creating Lots 1A, 1B, and 1C, zoned Multi-Family Residential, requested by City and Borough of Wrangell. 
2. Preliminary plat review of the Johnson/Harrison Subdivision, a subdivision and replat of a portion of Lot 2, Trust Land Survey 2018-9, Lot B of Ned’s Resubdivision (Plat # 2004-5) and Lot 2 of Gillen Subdivision (Plat #82-10) creating Lots 2A,  2B and 2C of Johnson/Harrison Subdivision,  zoned Rural Residential, requested by Johnson Construction & Supply Inc. and Victor and Kaelene Harrison, owned by Alaska Mental Health Land Trust 
3. Preliminary plat of the Prunella Subdivision, a subdivision and replat of Lot 2, Bradley Subdivision II and Lot D, Healthcare Subdivision, creating Lots D-A and D-B, Zoned Open Space/Public and Single Family Residential, requested by Stephen Prunella. 



Supporting materials are on file at City Hall.  Please call City Hall at 907-874-2381 or email ecodev@wrangell.com if you have questions regarding an agenda item.  The full agenda packet and call-in information will be available online  https://www.wrangell.com/pz/planning-zoning-commission-09-10-2020   two days before the meeting.  The meeting is open to the public. Testimony may be made in writing or during the meeting. 

KSTK please announce through 9-10-20
Wrangell Sentinel please post through 9-10-20

